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clerk@bradwellparishcouncil.co.uk

From: East Proactive Comms <EastProactiveComms@nationalhighways.co.uk>
Sent: 27 March 2025 16:39
Cc: East Proactive Comms
Subject: Important roadworks information: A47 Artillery Way – landscaping and electrical 

maintenance work

 
 
Important roadworks information 
A47 Artillery Way – landscaping and electrical maintenance work 
 
Dear Customer 
 
I’m writing to tell you that we plan to carry out landscaping and maintenance work on the A47 
Artillery Way between Gordon Road Roundabout and St Peters Street Roundabout. Once 
complete, drivers and residents will benefit from improved road safety and better environmental 
management. 
 
We plan to complete this work over one night from Saturday 29 March, 8pm to Sunday 30 
March, 6am, weather permitting.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and apologise in advance for 
any noise and disturbance caused by our work.  
 
Closures and diversions 
To carry out the work safely, we will need to close the A47 Artillery Way, and divert traffic as 
detailed below: 
 
A47 northbound diversion 
 

 Traffic intending to travel through the A47 Artillery Way northbound should turn around at 
Gordon Road Roundabout and proceed southbound along the A47. 

 Continue to Horn Hill Roundabout and turnaround. 
 Continue northbound on the A47 and exit onto Denmark Road. 
 Turn right onto Katwijk Way. 
 At the second roundabout, take the second exit onto St Peters Street. 
 Road users can then rejoin the A47 to continue their journey northbound. 

 
A47 southbound diversion 
 

 Please follow the above diversion route in reverse. 
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A map of the diversion can be found below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How to find out more 
For the latest information, please visit our dedicated webpage https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-
roads/east/east-road-maintenance-work/  
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If you would like more information, please contact us on 0300 123 5000, or by email 
at  info@nationalhighways.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Michael English 
Service Delivery Manager  
Operations East, Service Delivery Team 
 
 

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the 
recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it. 

National Highways Limited | General enquiries: 0300 123 5000 |National Traffic Operations 
Centre, 3 Ridgeway, Quinton Business Park, Birmingham B32 1AF | 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk | info@nationalhighways.co.uk 

Registered in England and Wales no 9346363 | Registered Office: Bridge House, 1 Walnut Tree 
Close, Guildford, Surrey GU1 4LZ 

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 


